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You are cordially invited to attend the  
Bilingual Parent Advisory Council meeting. 

 
Steuben School 

September 21st, 2015 

6:00 pm 
 

 iPad training for parents 

 Review of the Bilingual Education Consolidated Grant 

 Membership recruitment month 

 

 

Lincoln Cultural Center 

October 16th, 2015 

6:00 pm 
 

 Hispanic Heritage Celebration 

 

 

Mark Twain Primary School 

November 16th, 2015 

6:00 pm 
 

 iPad Training for parents 

 

 

Kennedy Middle School 

February 19th, 2016 

6:00 pm 

 Dual Language Program Information 

 

 

Kankakee Junior High School 

April 14th, 2016 

6:00 pm 

 Election of officers  

http://www.sophiebwrightschool.com/apps/news/show_news.jsp?REC_ID=359119&id=0
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCP68hPGSxccCFYoYPgodvBgHDw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.gboe.org%2Fschool%25204%2F&ei=C9rcVb6LO4qx-AG8sZx4&psig=AFQjCNGAR1mtkOskHsqnsO39F7aDPjhAxQ&ust=14406230108536

